
Public Health Service 

Food and Drug Administration 
Rockville MD 20857 

January 9, 2001 

Salvatore J. Graziano 
Milberg Weiss Bershad Hynes & Lerach LLP 
One Pennsylvania Plaza 
New York, NY 10119 

On behalf of Lawrence D. Bernhardt and Arnold Liebman 

Dear Mr. Graziano: 

Your petition in regard to Cardura for the treatment of hypertension was 
received by this office on 01/04/01. It was assigned docket number 
OlP-OOlO/CP 1 and it was filed on 01/09/01. Please refer to this docket 
number in future correspondence on this subject with the Agency. 

Please note that the acceptance of the petition for filing is a procedural 
matter in that it in no way reflects an agency decision on the substantive 
merits of the petition. 

Lyle D. Jaffe 
Dockets Management Branch 


